
New IM Reference Service 
Launching Tomorrow

Come join us at the Jones 
Library Information Desk Wed. 
afternoon, Sept. 5, from 3:30 to 
4:30 as we officially launch the 
new IM your BaylorLibrarian. 

Pattie Orr, dean of university 
libraries, will cut the ribbon at 3:45 
to launch the new instant message 
service for students, faculty, staff 
and alumni. 

You can have your picture 
taken with Baylor’s mascot, 
Bruiser the Bear and enjoy 
homemade cookies while we 
celebrate this new service.

For more information about the 
party or the new IM service, 
contact Ellen Hampton, E-
Learning Librarian 254-710-2968 
or visit www.baylor.edu/lib/ask .
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Very special thanks to all who were able to participate in our spirit photo.  Sic’em Bears!!

RefWorks Training Sessions Available Next Week
RefWorks is a Web-based tool (comparable to and compatible 

with EndNote) that can build a personal database of bibliographic 
citations by importing them from online library databases. Citations 
can be collected from databases or added manually, organized in 
folders, cited in papers and automatically formatted for bibliography 
and footnotes for specific styles (MLA, APA, Chicago, etc.). The 
citations can also be searched within your personal RefWorks
database.

Attend one of the following seminars to learn more about 
RefWorks, including: how to set up a RefWorks account, import 
references from library databases, create your own records, create 
folders, use the citations in research papers and learn about an
additional feature of RefWorks – RefShare. Come to a session in 
Jones Library, Room 105 that fits your schedule.

Tuesday, September 11        Wednesday, September 12  
9:30 am - 11:00 am                 9:00 am - 10:30 am 
2:00 pm - 3:30 pm                 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm
5:30 pm - 7:00 pm                 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 

Sign up at the Professional and Organizational Development Web 
site .  For more information on RefWorks, go to: 
www.baylor.edu/lib/electrres/refworks or feel free to contact 
Billie_Peterson@baylor.edu (254.710.2344).

-Billie Peterson-Lugo 
Electronic Library -- Resources/Collection Management

https://www1.baylor.edu/pod_reg/ClassDetail.aspx?ClassID=5823
mailto:Ellen_Hampton@baylor.edu
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Last Chance To Order Gold Polos
You can still order your Connect@BU gold polo shirts from the Baylor 

Bookstore- available in men's and women's sizes small - extra large for $14.53 
and in 2XL for $15.05.

While we have not yet had much luck with getting a photo, we are going to 
extend the deadline to Monday, Sept. 10 for those who want to purchase a shirt.  
An order form is available below for you to print off and include with your check 
made payable to “Mary Goolsby”.  If you have further questions, please e-mail 
Mary_Goolsby@baylor.edu .


